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Pickup Reported Stolen In Auburn 
(KLZA) The Nemaha County Nebraska Sheriff’s Department is investigating a report of a stolen
pickup.  The pickup was reported stolen from Auburn.
    The stolen pickup is a white,  2008 Ford F-250 with extra chrome around the windows and snow
plow brackets on the front.
    The pickup was last seen Sunday night around 10:20 p-m.  The keys were in the pickup.
    If you have any information about this stolen pickup contact the Nemaha County, Nebraska
Sheriff’s Department at 402-274-3139. 
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